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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing about the Canterbury District Local Plan and specifically my objections to C12 - land north of Canterbury 
currently owned by UKC with plans for a settlement of 2000 houses. 
 
My main objection is due to the road. Both access roads will cause a huge increase in traffic which we already know 
from previous reports, will create unsustainable pollution, traffic and congestion. In fact, it is already described in 
the Land assessment as a ‘car dependent development’. The access roads will be dependent on Rough common 
road which is already busy and the Whitstable road going down to St Dunstans. I travel to the Blean church for my 
own well being and support. I am saddened that this beautiful area will be covered in a development and my travel 
to this will be made even more difficult. I am disabled but need my car since the bus is unreliable and difficult for my 
body to cope with. 
 
Please reconsider this development at C12. 
 
Yours 
 
Jean Hopson 
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